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In This Issue 

Photos From the 
2021 “Smoker” 

     Both the Collegiate and Alumni chapters are returning 
to some degree of normalcy during this the second year 
of Covid.  The "Smoker" was a wonderful success !!  
Thank you to all that helped put together this year's 
event. Approximately 40 new candidates (pledges) were 
in attendance along with many Alumni Brothers.   
     The Collegiate Chapter is probably going to host a 
Founder's Day/Big & Little Brother event at the College 
of Pharmacy that will take place on November 5th.  This 
will include Alumni Brothers that work at the college.  
      A P4/Alumni Roundtable event is in the works. This 
could be an in-person at the COP or an online Zoom 
meeting. This could be an opportunity to view some P4 
CV's and ask interview questions.  
View the Google Form link if you are interested. 
     Enjoy Halloween and have a great Thanksgiving. 

So Far This Year…………... 

Alumni Brothers: Brenna Wing, Victoria Sullivan, 
Varanya Chaiyaperm, Thom Tolhurst, Ron Koch,  
Jaime Holden and Ray Traficante 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeej_jNVunqbfggzHw9yRjtjI-HxYHRMSz7sKOmdpR362Vi_A/viewform
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This endowment is supplemented by ongoing contributions from our PDC Alumni.  For those wishing to 
donate to the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Fund at the University of Illinois, please click on the 
secure link below.    
Then scroll down to the bottom of the page were a box is indicated as “other”.   
Please type in the following to guarantee that your donation is sent to the proper account:  
Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship # 772143    
All donations are tax deductible.  
Thank You……...the PDC Alumni Association!

UIC College of Pharmacy Alumni Giving Link  

UIC Phi Delta Chi Memorial Award Fund 
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Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2021-2022 

Name of Alum: 

Chapter:        Year of Graduation: 

City, State, Zip Code: 

E-mail:  Phone (optional): 

Area of Pharmacy Practice: 

Voluntary Donation to the PDC Alumni Association - Alpha Sigma Chapter (enter amount): $ 
Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.   

Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 

Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 
Mail payments to: Anita Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association! 

Your dues and donations help us to fund the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund and the PDC  
Continuing Education Fund.  We are also able to help our Collegiate Brothers with travel           
expenses to National Phi Delta Chi events and other professional meetings. 
If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this 
newsletter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of  
Phi Delta Chi  
To all the Brothers that have already joined our alumni chapter, we thank you!!! 

https://giving.pharmacy.uic.edu/
http://www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm



